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CHAZEN COMPANIES ANNOUNCES PROMOTIONS 
  
POUGHKEEPSIE, NY (February 12, 2010) – The Chazen Companies, a leading provider of engineering, 
land surveying, environmental consulting, planning, and landscape architecture services, announced 
three promotions today among their professional staff.  
 
Eric Johnson, P.E., LEED® AP, was promoted to Senior Project Manager/Senior Project Engineer. Eric 
joined Chazen in 2005 and has 12 years of professional experience, receiving his PE in 2003. Eric has 
been one of the primary engineers for many of Chazen’s significant NYSOGS and municipal clients in the 
Albany area including the OHS Facility Improvements, the Village of Menands water/sewer 
improvements, and the Village of Stillwater water transmission main design. Mr. Johnson resides in 
Delmar. 
 
Anthony Eagan, P.E., was promoted to Project Manager/Project Engineer. Anthony joined The Chazen 
Companies in 2005 and has seven years of professional experience, earning his P.E. in 2007. As part of 
the Poughkeepsie Municipal team, Mr. Eagan had oversight this past year of four DEP wastewater 
treatment plant upgrade projects, three of which were in construction at the same time. Each of the 
projects was functionally completed on schedule and within budget. Mr. Eagan resides in Middletown. 
 
Arlette Meader was promoted to Senior Scientist/Project Manager. Ms. Meader is a key part of Chazen’s 
environmental regulatory compliance and remediation service team and has been with the Company 
since 2007. With over 14 years of diversified professional experience, she has shown adept technical and 
regulatory skill for some of the firm’s largest and most complex clients and projects such as a new Lowe’s 
Home Improvement Center in Glenville and remedial activities for International Baking in New Jersey, as 
well as several environmental restoration projects in Warrensburg and Franklin County. Ms. Meader 
resides in Glens Falls. 
 
“A benchmark of any firm’s strength is its ability to promote from within,” said the firm’s President Mark 
Kastner, P.E. “We’re pleased to recognize the accomplishments of staff like Eric, Anthony, and Arlette 
who continue to provide our clients with the top-notch professional skill and service they’ve come to 
expect of us over these past 60 years.” 
 
The Chazen Companies is a professional services firm offering engineering, land surveying, 
environmental consulting, planning, and landscape architecture services. With more than 40 licensed or 
certified employees and 19 LEED® Accredited Professionals among a staff of over 100, Chazen serves 
clients from private land developers to municipalities, private industry, healthcare, education, and more 
through offices in Poughkeepsie, Troy, and Glens Falls, New York. 
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